
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,  

The school will remain closed on Friday, 19th August 2022 on 

account of Janmashthami. 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting for all the students will be held on 

Saturday, 20th August 2022 and timing will be 08.00 am to 11.00 am. 

Students will come with their parents in school uniform along with 

school diary. 

The Answer sheets will be available with concerned subject teachers, 

therefore parents are requested to meet the subject teachers for better 

consultation.  
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